
 

 

RESOLUTION NO. 2025-06 

 

RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF 

TOMBALL, TEXAS AUTHORIZING THE SUBMISSION OF A 

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT – DISASTER 

RECOVERY REALLOCATION PROGRAM APPLICATION TO 

THE GENERAL LAND OFFICE; AND AUTHORIZING  THE CITY 

MANAGER AS THE CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER AND 

AUTHORIZED REPRESENTATIVE TO ACT IN ALL MATTERS 

PERTAINING TO THE CITY’S PARTICIPATION IN THE 

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT  BLOCK GRANT – DISASTER 

RECOVERY REALLOCATION PROGRAM.  

 

 * * * * * * * *  * 

 

WHEREAS, the City Council of the City of Tomball, Texas desires to develop a thriving, viable 

community, strengthen infrastructure, provide a suitable living environment, and expand economic 

opportunities, principally for persons of low-to-moderate income; and 

WHEREAS, certain conditions exist which represent a threat to the public health and safety; and 

WHEREAS, it is necessary and in the best interest of City/County to apply for funding under the 

Community Development Block Grant Mitigation Program; 

NOW, THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED BY THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF 

TOMBALL, TEXAS 

 SECTION 1. That a Community Development Block Grant Program application is hereby 

authorized to be filed with the Texas General Land Office for funding consideration under the 

Community Development Block Grant – DRRP.  

 SECTION 2. That the application is for the CDBG-DRRP to carry out Infrastructure Activities.  

 SECTION 3. That the grant amount be up to the maximum allowed by the CDBG-DRRP 

program and may include a minimum one percent (10%) match. 

 SECTION 4. That the City Council directs and designates the City Manager as the Chief 

Executive Officer and Authorized Representative to act in all matters in connection with this application 

and participation in the Community Development Block Grant – Disaster Recovery Reallocation 

Program. 



 PASSED, APPROVED, AND RESOLVED this       day of FEBRUARY 2025.    

    

  

 

               

        Lori Klein Quinn 

        Mayor 

ATTEST: 

 

       

Tracylynn Garcia 

City Secretary 


